
Covid-19 

The situation with the Covid-19 is 

affecting all of us at the moment. You 

might all have other priorities than the 

ASAC study right now, which is very 

understandable. We should all do what we 

can to fight this virus. We hope that all of 

you are safe! If you do have the 

opportunity to still include patients to the 

study you can do that. The study nurses in 

Oslo can help you if needed. 

 

New Principal Investigator 

Sheraz Yaqub, Co-PI, is now the new 

Principal Investigator of the study. This is 

approved by our sponsors. We will soon 

send you a new protocol for signing. Bjørn 

Atle Bjørnbeth, former PI, is now 

appointed as CEO of Oslo University 

Hospital – Congratulations! 

Inclusion status 

There are now 295 included patients. 68 

patients in Denmark, 72 in Sweden and 

155 in Norway.  

 

We would like to wish you all a happy and 

safe Easter! Take care and keep up the 

good work! 
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